PRG Meeting Tuesday 19 September 2017
Present: Tara, Nadia, Vanessa, Scott, Meena, Remy, Fran, Nic

Nic

* Financial report shared which includes deposit paid for the playground. Total playground cost around $46 000 will
be paid off over the next year or so.

* Nancy freezer cook up - a lot of food made but only one volunteer to help Melissa.

* Parent meeting in Week 7 was successful. Question about the length of Principal report and PRG report. Important
for people who attend meetings to know what has been going on in the school and people chip in with comments
and discussion which makes it longer. Japanese, Library and Music was enjoyed by attendees.

* Cyber safety booked for Term 4 Week 2.

* Parent conference - engaging, Lea Waters very interesting. ‘Positive Detective’ program was discussed and
encouraged.

* Kindy Information Meeting on 28 November with someone from PRG requested to speak to the group.

Homework

* Results of surveys (children, parents & teachers) shared and a range of opinions acknowledged. Staff will meet to
develop a new policy.

* Discussion around building relationships between parents and teachers.

Vanessa

* Fathers Day - clarification of money sent in by families covers the cost of craft. As with all things PRG, there should
be more than one person on the team for craft. No need to survey about the gifts as children have voted to make
them. Craft magazines available from Rachel Hopper to help with gift ideas in the future. Gifts do not need to be
integrated with the curriculum but can be a stand-alone craft activity.

* Breakfast - detailed event information developed. Long life milk to be decanted into another container for pouring.
Recommendation - start cooking earlier (6am), fry pan to cook vegies, volunteers for the day before as well as the
day of the breakfast.

Remy

* Second hand uniform shop funds question about where the money goes. It does go to Backpack Buddies to
support families struggling financially to purchase uniforms etc. Request for more uniforms for the second hand
shop.

Disco

* Team: Vanessa, Leslie, Meena, Tara

* Flyer to go out as soon as possible.

New DJ has been engaged. Bop Til You Drop

Pizza, entry, water and a lolly bag on leaving for $10.

Need to have more people for sign in and out to reduce the number of people lining up.
Suggested Kindy 2018 to be invited.
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* Cyber Safety booked for children and parent sessions x2 on 17 October

* Parish morning tea 22 October Years 2&4 drop off from 7.00am

* Trivia night Week 3 Saturday 28 October. Promote next term. Flyer with cut off section to book a table. BYO drinks
and nibbles.

* Class parent promotion in Term 4 for the following year. Role to be decided.

Term 4 AGM
* Week 7 Tuesday 21 November @ 7.00pm in the Family Room.

* Reports and nominations followed by drinks and nibbles. Suggestion to invite 2018 Kindy parents.

Carmel Hewitt coming Week 3 Thursday 26 October 9am to review how the PRG has gone this year.



